2-7-18

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this
7" day of February 2018 at 7:05 pm. Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kim
Meckle were also present.

Minutes of the 11-30-17 were read and approved.

Review of the Community Christmas Event and Tree Decorating took place.

Meckle shared a quote for park benches through MidWest Playscapes. A new quote will be
obtained to compare differences.

Discussion of a new goal to fundraise for was discussed. Fundraising events were also
discussed.

Signs for the playground have been finished and will be installed, once weather allows.
Lori Schmaltz, current president decided to step down from her position, but still remain a park
board member. A motion for Kim Meckle to take over the title of president was made. Gahner,

Hoke. AIF

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Wednesday, March 7, 2018
at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:17pm.



